Henderson County Schools Transportation Department

5674 Airline Road

(270) 831-5120 Fax: (270) 831-5122

www.henderson.kyschools.us



07-10-2017

Mrs. Tracy Williams
Dr. Sally Sugg
District 2
Mrs. Lisa Baird
District 3
Mr. Mike Waller
District 4
Mr. Wesley Smith
District 5

Mrs. Marganna Stanley Superintendent

Mrs. Robin Newton Assistant to Superintendent

I Ben Payne Director of Transportation, would like to get the Boards approval for the Transportation department for use of School Buses for AKZ on July 14th (Preston Arts Center @ HCC) and July 21st (Sandy Lee Watkins Park). And the Warm Center on August 26(Holiday World Trip) I have attached The request to this document. Thank you for all that you do.

Thank you for your time sincerely: Ben Payne Director of transportation Ben.payne@henderson.kyschoools.us 270-831-5120 270-724-0736 2660 South Green Street Henderson, KY 42420 (270) 827-1867 Toll free 1 (800) 696-9958 Fax (270) 831-9600 henderson ketes edu

RECEIVED JUN 1 5 2017

June 12, 2017

Ms. Marganna Stanley: Superintendent Henderson County Schools 1805 Second Street Henderson, KY 42420

Dear Ms. Stanley:

Henderson County Schools has been very supportive of Henderson Community College by allowing us to utilize school buses for various projects. You have also kindly allowed us to sponsor a bus for the Women's Addiction Recovery Manor in the past. I am hoping you will extend that generosity again and allow the college to sponsor a bus for a WARM trip to Holiday World on August 26, 2017.

A part of the Recovery Kentucky initiative, WARM is a not-for-profit facility which provides long term rehabilitation for women addicted to mood-altering substances. I appreciate your willingness to consider the use of a bus for a recreational trip to support approximately 40 of the WARM clients.

Thank you so much for your consideration of this request. Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.

Best regards,

Kris Williams, PhD President/CEO

Cc: Dale Sights, President/CEO, Women's Addiction Recovery Manor



July 10th, 2017

Henderson County School Transportation Director Payne,

I want to request Henderson County School District's support in allowing us to contract transportation services for special field trips. As we know, Audubon Kids Zone kids are also Henderson County School District kids! I love the opportunity to collaborate in expanding their horizons. Here are upcoming trips that we need your assistance:

• July 14th (Preston Arts Center at HCC)

• July 21st (Sandi Lee Watkins Park)

We will contact you with times and numbers! Again, thank you for your assistance and support! Together, we will be able to support AKZ/HCS to a greater future!

Rob Carroll,

Principal South Heights Elementary & AKZ Board Member

Need times and Fstudents